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-- In January, supported the annual commemoration of Martin Luther King Jr. with the Inland 
Valley Martin Luther King Jr. Project; LRT membership retreat 
-- In February supported Pomona Dining Hall Workers rally, collaborated with UFCW in 
development of Progressive Alliance, and began meetings with Garey High School Parents on 
Cesar Chavez Pilgrimage 
-- In March, held a forum on AB-60 and launched a petition campaign in support of driver’s 
licenses for undocumented immigrants; supported immigrant rights march and forums in San 
Bernardino; joined Pitzer and Pomona participants in the 20th anniversary of the La Paz 
Alternative Spring Break with the UFW; organized 8th Annual Cesar Chavez Breakfast with 300 
participants honoring Josefina Flores, Roberta Pearlman, Delfino Segovia, and Francisco Sola; 
Awarded scholarships to Liliana Saldana, Edar Morelos, Vanessa Soria, and Eloisa Amador 
-- In April, coalesced with Garey and Pomona High School Parents and students, in organizing 
the 11th Annual Cesar Chavez Pilgrimage march that drew hundreds of participants and focused 
on support of immigrant rights and education issues; members, together with JFIC and Inland 
Empire Youth Coalition, held meetings with legislators in Sacramento; supported petition drives 
and court case to stop Waste Transfer Station in Pomona; donated and participated in Hilda L. 
Solis Scholarship event at Cal Poly Pomona 
-- In May, supported and marched in the May 1st immigrant rights march in San Bernardino; 
celebrated with Pomona dining hall workers’ victory vote in support of joining UNITE HERE 
Local 11; joined with the Pomona Day Labor Center (PEOC) in the Annual Fernando Pedraza 
Memorial commemoration on the corner of Arrow and Grove in Rancho Cucamonga; supported 
the Annual Civil Rights Legacy Award Dinner; participated in Wal Mart Rally in Pico Rivera 
-- In June, supported Pomona Day Labor Center Fundraiser; Immigrant Youth Conference; 
March in Riverside in support of Cesar Chavez monument; Spring 2013 LRT Newsletter 
-- In July, supported Warehouse Worker’s Rally; participated in educational workshop regarding 
injustices and improper uses of voluntary departure procedures by ICE  
-- In August, “Que Pasa Con La Reforma Migratoria” forum at Sacred Heart Church in Pomona 
with California Dream Coalition; Second forum on “Good and Bad of Immigration Legislation” 
at Pomona Unified with the 28ers, Inland Empire Youth Coalition, and the Justice for 
Immigrants Coalition 
-- In September, part of a coalition rally in support of driver’s licenses for immigrants held at 
Pomona DMV; LRT celebrates the passage of AB-60  and Trust Act  
-- In October, participated in rally and testimonials at Pomona City Hall launching the 
“Moratorium on Vehicle Impounding” campaign; supported efforts of the Voices campaign to 
Stop the 9th Street Waste Transfer Station in Pomona; supported PEOC at city council meetings 
in ensuring continued funding for the day labor center; participated in Governor signing driver’s 
license bill at Los Angeles City Hall rally; participated in Day of Action on Immigrant Rights  
-- In November, support of Justice for Immigrants protest at Adelanto Detention Center; 
participated in Warehouse Workers United protest at Wal Mart in Ontario for better pay, benefits 
and better treatment of workers; new board elected for the Latino and Latina Roundtable; 
participated in Monsignor Oscar A. Romero Memorial Plaza Inauguration, MacArthur Park 
-- In December, “End of Year” social 
-- February 15th – LRT Membership Planning Retreat, 9:30-5 Pitzer Broad Center 208 


